
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 NEWSLETTER 
Term 3                 

26th January 2018 

Please can we ask that you ensure your children behave sensibly on the 

roads around school. We have been contacted by a member of the 

public who was concerned that children are running across the road at 

the bottom of the drive without checking that cars have stopped first. 

Although it is a Zebra Crossing, accidents do happen and we would like 

to ensure that it doesn’t happen here. 

Thank you for your co-operation. 
 

  

Goodbye 
 

Our student teachers Miss Bell and Miss Jones will be leaving us on 8th 

February to continue with their studies at Bath University.  
 

We’re sure you will join us in wishing them well for the future. 
 
 
 

 

Safer Internet Day 2018 will be celebrated globally on Tuesday 6th February 

with the slogan ‘Create, Connect and Share Respect: a better internet starts 

with you.’  

 

We will be taking part by having discussions, playing games and watching 

educational videos to help promote the safe, responsible and positive use of 

digital technology for our children. 

 

If you would like to know more, The UK Safer Internet Centre – a partnership of 

three leading charities; Childnet, the South West Grid for Learning and the 

Internet Watch Foundation – provide resources for children, schools and 

families, and tools for getting involved at www.saferinternet.org.uk. 
 

http://www.saferinternet.org.uk/


 

 Diary Dates 
 

8th February – Coffee and Catch Up 9am 
 

9th February – INSET day 
 

12th – 16th February – Half Term 
 

19th February – First day of Term 4 
 

20th February – Pancake Race – more details 
to follow soon 

 

8th March – Coffee and  Catch Up 9am 
 

13th March – Parents’ Evening 
 

14th March – Parents’ Evening 
 

23rd March – Last day of Term 4 
 

9th April – First day of Term 5 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

            

 

  
 
 

These Year 1 and 2 children read  
 

EVERY DAY over the last two weeks 
 

 

 Bobby S  Ellie  Maisie  Libby  

 Liam  Emily W  Noah L  

 Lilly  Alex  Mia M   

 Macy  Woodie  Amelie   

 Noah G  Dexter  
 

 

 
 

 

   
 

 

Breakfast Club and Playpals 
 

These clubs are now at capacity 

on some days, resulting in us 

having to turn children away. 
 

Please ensure you book your 

child/ren’s place in advance, 

and cancel if you no longer 

need the space. 
 

Thank you for your co-operation. 
 

 

Please note the change to one 
of our upcoming INSET days: 

 
 

We will now be closed for staff 
training on Friday 9th February 

instead of Monday 9th April. 
 

 

 
 

WE NEED 
BOXES! 

 

Mrs Kent has asked 
for donations of 

boxes for Science 
Week! As many as 
possible, any type, 

but ideally shoe 
box/cereal box sizes! 

Thank you! 
 
 
 

 

 

 


